CENTURYLINK
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
(206) 345-1574
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl
Senior Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law 



December 5, 2013

Via Email and
Overnight delivery



Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	Re:	Docket No. UT-131245 – Notice of Cessation of Service
		Extension of Termination Date for Scan Alert

[bookmark: Dear]Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed for the Commission’s information and for filing in this docket is a notice to customers further extending the date for cessation of the Scan Alert service.  The notice was sent to 1,144 Washington and Oregon customers on November 27, 2013.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,



Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/jga
Enclosure
cc:	Sally Brown
	Lisa Gafken
